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Dear Comrades, 
 
Please join us this coming September 8th, 9th and 10th for the International Gavel 
Passing at Hodges Post 84, 314 14th Ave, Oroville, WA 98844 
 
If you have not been to a Gavel Passing or it has been several years since you 
last attended one, now is the time.  We are extending our hand across the border 
to invite you to come have a roaring good time at our Post. This is not a 
conference, it is a weekend of FUN and camaraderie between the US Posts and 
Canadian Branches of the Legion. 
 
The registration fee is only $30 Canadian and includes several meals as well as 
entertainment on Saturday night.  There will be the old time favorite activities of 
Olympic Games, downtown passports, King and Queen Contests and the Parade 
of Colors.  Saturday afternoon will be our auction which helps the hosting Post or 
Branch cover their expenses.  Please bring an auction item to donate. 
 
Oroville’s one motel (Camaray) will fill up fast but there are a few RV parks in the 
area, Osoyoos Lake Veteran’s Memorial Park is one. And first come, first serve 
RV plug-ins are available at the Legion Post for all you self-contained travelers. 
 
The officers and members of Hodges Post 84 hope you will join us for a weekend 
of fun in Oroville.  If you have any questions, email wahart3@msn.com or call 
Walt at (509) 560-9396. 
 
Yours in service, 
 
 
Raymond L Wilson      Walter A Hart III 
Commander      Adjutant 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/314+14th+Ave,+Oroville,+WA+98844/@48.935974,-119.4320217,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x5482ce1642ee77e9:0x714150301f49ea99!8m2!3d48.935974!4d-119.429833
http://www.orovillemotel.com/index.html
https://search.yahoo.com/yhs/search?p=Oroville+rv+parks&ei=UTF-8&hspart=mozilla&hsimp=yhs-002
https://www.yelp.com/biz/osoyoos-lake-veterans-memorial-park-oroville
mailto:wahart3@msn.com

